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Hello: I am sending this email in connection with Public Meeting to Consider Approval of the Proposed Fiscal Year 2018-
19 Funding Plan for Clean Transportation Incentives. | would like to have the committee respond to the lack of support
for Truck Idle Reduction technology as one of the components Clean Air Transportation Incentives. Trucking is one of
the major Industry’s undergoing tremendous growth. Several truck-parking lots are emerging and TSE would be an
added benefit to reduce noise and pollution. Here is my reference for your consideration:

Andy Warcaba <andy@warcaba.com>
Friday, September 21, 2018 5:06 PM
ARB Clerk of the Board
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https://www.arb.ca.gov/msprog/cabcomfort/cabcomfort.htm

Best regards,

Andy Warcaba
President

Andrew J. Warcaba & Associates, Inc.

406 Birch Lane
Dixon, IL 60121
(630) 476-0142
www.warcaba.com



